
   FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION  
                  HEADQUARTERS WASHINGTON, DC 
 

SECURITY EVENT FLIGHT ADVISORY 
New York City New Year’s Eve Celebration 

 
 
As a result of the New Year’s Celebration planned in New York City December 31, 
2014 thru January 1, 2015, the FAA, at the request of the Department of Homeland 
Security and the New York City Police Department, as part of the airspace security 
measures for the event, will be restricting flights in the vicinity of Manhattan. All 
aircraft flight operations are prohibited within the following area unless otherwise 
authorized by ATC or except as described below:  
 
New York City Restrictions:  December 31, 2014 1901 Local until January 1, 2015 
0200 Local.  Over the land mass of Manhattan Island south of Cathedral Parkway/110TH 
Street, also described as an area bounded by the following coordinates: 
404729N/0735609W to 404822N/0735815W to 404517N/0740028W to 
404222N/0740111W to 404200N/0740054W to 404238N/0735840W to 
404247N/0735833W to 404337N/0735817W to 404433N/0735820W to 
404633N/0735631W to point of beginning. This does not apply to airspace over the 
rivers. From the surface, up to and including 4,000 FT MSL. 
  
1. Helicopter operations arriving and departing the West 30TH Street (JRA) Heliport are 
permitted provided pilots arrive and depart from over the Hudson River. NO 
OVERFLIGHT OF MANHATTAN IS PERMITTED.   
 
2. Law Enforcement and air ambulance flights are authorized. 
 
The NOTAM discussed in this advisory may change with little or no notice. Pilots are 
advised to check NOTAMs frequently for possible changes prior to operations in the 
area. Pilots are strongly advised to contact Flight Service at 1-800-WX-BRIEF (1-800-
992-7433) prior to flight to check for current NOTAMS. 
 
FOR QUESTIONS OR FURTHER DETAILS, PLEASE CONTACT FAA 
HEADQUARTERS SYSTEM OPERATIONS SUPPORT CENTER  
AT 202-267-8276.  
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